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Dear Sir, 

I would like to make my opposition to the proposed revenue increase (rate and fee hike) 
by Kentucky Utilities. I just looked at the bill I received today for 1393 kwhrs of 
electricity for a total charge of $131.14. With the new rate and basic service charge 
considered, the new bill would be AT LEAST $141.74, and that does not factor in the 
taxes charged. I just reviewed the oldest bill I have on file. In January of 2005 I used 
1717 kwhrs of electricity for a total charge of $91.52. What matters to the end user is 
the final amount of the bill. The new rate would have boiled down to an average rate of 
$.1017 per kwhr. The bill from 2005 would boil down to $.0533 per kwhr. This is nearly 
doubled. I think the rate hike is one too many and would like it to be rejected. 

What I would like to see is giving the customer some control. Have a variable rate 
based on when the electricity is used; have a cheaper rate at low demand times and a 
higher rate at peak demand times. Surely leveling off the demand would be to the 
advantage of KU and the customer can make some choices. I can do laundry and some 
cooking at low demand / cheap times and avoid high power use during peak times. I 
have read something about Residential Time of Day Energy Service but have had no 
success at finding any details explaining this rate. 

Can you provide any details on the RTOD service? 

Once again, as a KU customer I want to register my opposition to the proposed rate 
hike and would like written confirmation of receipt of this letter. ( I have sent a copy of 
this letter to KU as well at: 220 West Main Street, P. 0. Box 32010, Louisville, Kentucky 
40232) 

Sincerely, 

Quentin M. York 


	Page 1

